
 

 

 

 

 August 10, 2016 

 

Provide Input into Government of Canada’s Infrastructure Plan 

In the 2016 federal budget, the Government of Canada introduced a plan to invest $120 billion 

into infrastructure over the next ten years. The Government of Canada is soliciting input from 

stakeholders and the public on how to allocate funding for phase 2 of the plan. Phase 1 of the 

plan is currently underway, and includes the creation of public transit and water/wastewater 

funding for municipalities. 

 

Phase 2 is more long-term in nature, and will likely involve funding into four broad areas: 

 

 Communities  

 Green infrastructure 

 Public transit 

 Social infrastructure 

 

For each category that will form phase 2 (click on the links to go to that specific category), you 

can submit input through an e-workbook, discussion, photo/video submission, or written 

submission. 

 

The deadline to submit input is September 16. 

 

Enquiries may be directed to:  

 

Wyatt Skovron 

Policy Analyst 

780.955.4096 

Kim Heyman 

Director of Advocacy and Communications 

780.955.4079 

 

http://www.infraconsults.ca/
http://www.infraconsults.ca/
http://www.infrastructure.gc.ca/plan/index-eng.html
http://www.infraconsults.ca/communities
http://www.infraconsults.ca/green
http://www.infraconsults.ca/public-transit
http://www.infraconsults.ca/social

